From: Michael Peake [mailto:michaelpeake@rogers.com] 
Sent: February 7, 2007 9:54 PM
To: Martin Haefele
Subject: Thelon Uranium
Re; MV2006C0019 for Screech Lake Project. 

To Whom it May Concern,
I would like to add my voice to the many calling for a ban on mining and resource extraction from the Thelon Wildlife Sanctuary and adjacent areas especially in regard to the proposal by UR Energy.
Though few have heard of it and fewer have been there, this area is of unique and national interest representing an essential wilderness that once spoiled can never be recovered.  Once you pop the top, the fizz eventually leaves. Added to this are the Dene of nearby Lutsel K'e, the traditional people of the area, who are opposed to the uranium development. Their wishes should be respected.
As someone who has traveled through this area on several occasions, I am very well aware of the beauty and special nature of the Thelon Wildlife Sanctuary. Both parties agree on one thing - the Thelon Sanctuary is the source of tremendous value. That's true - but only one is lasting - its wilderness.
There are simply some things you do not touch. The Thelon is one of them.
Sincerely,
Michael Peake
Michael Peake                            
14 Easton Road
Toronto, ON
CANADA M2N 2L3
                
Phone    416.221.3225
Fax      416.221.5003
Cell     416.518.4479        
E-Mail:  michaelpeake@rogers.com  
From: Paul Danicic [mailto:PDanicic@YMCAmpls.org] 
Sent: February 8, 2007 8:58 AM
To: Martin Haefele
Subject: MV2006C0019 for Screech Lake Project
Greetings,

I am writing to enter my strong opinion to keep the upper Thelon River area free of mining operations.

The area is a vast wilderness park potential and many of our young people travel there on remote river expeditions to learn and grow through wilderness travel. They meet and interact with the inuit people in Baker Lake, and learn about the areas history, flora and fauna. They also support the local economies in a moderate but sustainable fashion.

This area has vast potential for sustainable, ecologically sensitive development in line with the local population’s needs and their own desires. Mining of any type in the way it has been implemented in the past unfortunately does not fit in with this future. It also would effectively extinguish the voice of the local population in future development schemes.

Sincerely,

Paul Danicic

Camp Executive          

YMCA Camp Menogyn

Paul Danicic
YMCA Camp Menogyn
Transformational experiences in a wilderness setting since 1922
Summer: 218 388-4497 Fall/Winter/Spring: 763 230-9314
www.campmenogyn.org/menogyn.asp
From: Kathy Bergquist [mailto:kbergq@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: February 8, 2007 10:52 AM
To: Martin Haefele
Subject: UR Energy application
Dear People,

 

I am writing to ask that you respect the wishes of the Lutsel K'e Dene and deny UR Energy's application MV2006c0019 for the Screech Lake Project.  It is inconceivable that any project that would alter the quality of the environment significantly should be considered when it fails to adequately address the basic concerns of the people who would be most effected.

 

Please use your power to do the right thing:  deny UR Energy's application and respect the Dene of Lutsel K'e.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Kathy Bergquist
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